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Bulletin: 12-040 

 

Date:     September 7, 2011   

 

To:   District Chief Business Officers 

 District Fiscal Directors 

    

From: Nimrat Johal   

 

Re:   Notice of Apportionments  

 
The purpose of this bulletin is to notify you of the following apportionments that have been sent by the 

California Department of Education (CDE) to the State Controller’s Office for payment: 

 Title III of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965, as amended by the No Child 

Left Behind Act of 2001 
This apportionment, in the amount of $20,759,906, is made from federal funds provided to the state in 

support of grants awarded to eligible local educational agencies for supplementary programs and 

services to Limited English Proficient students.  

 Title II, Part A, of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965, as amended by the No 

Child Left Behind Act of 2001 

This apportionment, in the amount of $68,486,833, is made from federal funds provided to the state in 

support of grants awarded to eligible local educational agencies (LEAs) to achieve student academic 

achievement through strategies focused on recruiting, hiring, training, and retaining highly qualified 

teachers and principals.  

 Title II, Part A, of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965, as amended by the No 

Child Left Behind Act of 2001 

This apportionment, in the amount of $3,651,826, is made from federal funds provided to the state 

in support of grants awarded to eligible local educational agencies to achieve student academic 

achievement through strategies focused on recruiting, hiring, training, and retaining highly qualified 

teachers and principals.  

 

For more information about this apportionment, please visit the CDE Categorical Programs Web page 

at http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/ca/ where, under the program name, the letter and schedule for this 

apportionment are posted.  If you have any questions regarding any of the above apportionments, 

please contact Karen Almquist, Assistant Fiscal Consultant, Categorical Allocations and Management 

Assistance Office, by phone at 916-327-4406 or by e-mail at kalmquis@cde.ca.gov.  
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